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Enabling · Enhancing · Enriching 

 
 
Monday 13 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Another Brick in the Wall- Year 8 Music students 

 

In the Spring Term 2024 (January- February), Year 8 students will be studying “Hooks and Riff” in 
music. They will be learning some iconic riffs from the world of pop and rock.  

 

We are delighted to announce that as part of this curriculum, the tribute act Pink Floyd is coming to 

the Venue MK on Saturday 3 February. As part of their concert, they are performing “Another Brick 
in the Wall” and would like students from Walton High to join them to sing this iconic song. 

We are inviting your child to attend a workshop on Friday 2 February during school hours (transport 

will be arranged from Brooklands campus), a rehearsal on Saturday afternoon 3 February followed 

by the evening concert. 

 

If you would like your child to participate, they must be available to rehearse on Saturday 3 February 

2-5pm and again for the performance 7.30pm to 9.30pm. To secure your place please complete the 

form below and return to student services by Friday 8 December. 

 

Students will be supervised at all times; they will receive expert tuition and perform the iconic song 

with the band. Once you are signed for this event we will be back in touch with detailed information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  Mr P Daggett 
 

Mr P Daggett- Subject Leader Music 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to the RED BOX in STUDENT SERVICES or by email to Feedback@mket.org.uk 

 

Student Name_____________________                                      Form__________________ 

 

I agree to my child attending the rehearsal 2-5pm and performance on Saturday 3 February and the 

workshop at the Venue MK on Friday 2 February 

 

 

Signed___________________ 
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